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School Starter Pack 
 
Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming the children back to school 
after the summer break. 
 
As you will know, schools are facing a severe budgetary crisis at present, and 
this situation does not show any signs of changing in the time ahead. 
 
Consequently, we would ask for your support in alleviating some of the financial 
pressures by ensuring your child comes to school with a starter pack of basic 
stationery items including the following: 
 
✓ A pack of pencils 

✓ Sharpener 

✓ Eraser 

✓ Ruler 

✓ Glue (i.e. Pritt stick) 

✓ Colouring pencils/ markers 

 
We would also request that children bring a small pack of tissues into school 
which they can use throughout the school day. 
 
Thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
C Donnelly 
Principal 
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